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RTPO Technical Advisory Committee 
Wednesday, October 19, 2022 

Members present:  Brad Bodenmiller, Tyler Bumbalough, Mike Kerns for Scott 
Coleman, Heather Martin, Melanie Runkel, and Scott Schmid. Steve McCall joined the 
meeting once it was reconvened. 

Absent members:  Louis Agresta, Michelle Caserta-Bixler, Tam Blakely, Gary 
Ledford, Glen Massie, Tim Notestine, Regina Rollins. 

Guests present: 

The Technical Advisory Committee was called to order at 12:35 pm by Tyler 
Bumbalough. 

New Business: 
 

1. Welcome and Introductions were completed. 
 

2. August 30, 2022, Meeting Minutes 
a. Scott Schmid moved a motion to accept the minutes as written and Mike 

Kerns seconded.  All in favor. 
 

3. RTPO Capital Program Updates 
a. Re-allocation of UVP Funding 

▪ Discussion happened regarding the re-allocation of funding for this 
item. The committee discussed what needs to happen next. 

▪ Once the meeting reconvened at 1:45 pm with Steve McCall present, 
he shared that he had sent an e-mail to Blake Simpson requesting 
the funding for this project be re-allocated. STIP Rural Consultation 
occurred between 1:00 pm and 1:45 pm. 

• Discussion happened regarding the PID number for project 
PID 115985 CHP-Upper Valley Pike Widening, and Scott 
Schmid advised Steve to cancel the PID since the Scope of 
the project will be different. 

▪ Steve McCall moved a motion to re-allocate the funding from PID 
115985 CHP-Upper Valley Pike Widening as follows: PID 115978 
CHP-Urbana Bike Trail Safety Imp to receive additional $30,000 
for right-of-way acquisition and additional $20,000 for real estate 
services; PID 115979 LOG-CR18 Profile Improvements to receive 
additional $30,000 for construction; and, PID 115980 LOG-TR179 
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to receive additional $23,000 for construction. Scott Schmid 
seconded. All in favor. 

b. Capital Budget 
▪ Brad provided an e-mail from Louis regarding the RTPO budget 

and status of budgeting items. 
 
Adjourn: Steve McCall moved a motion to adjourn the RTPO Technical Advisory 
Committee meeting at 1:53p and Scott Schmid seconded. All in favor. 
 
Next Meeting: The next scheduled meeting is scheduled for December 5, 2022, at 9:30 
am. 
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